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ALEASOFT WILL PARTICIPATE IN THE FIFTH EDITION OF THE SOLAR FORUM OF UNEF 

 

AleaSoft, October 9, 2018. AleaSoft will participate in the fifth edition of the Solar Forum, organized 
by UNEF, whose main topic will be "Photovoltaic towards the leadership of the energy transition". 

The next November 6 and 7, the Spanish Photovoltaic Union (UNEF) organizes the fifth edition of the 
Solar Forum, the reference event of the Spanish photovoltaic sector. The topic of this edition is 
"Photovoltaic towards the leadership of the energy transition". The Forum will be held at the Silken 
Puerta América Hotel in Madrid. 

This edition of the event of the Spanish Photovoltaic Union will feature national and international 
speakers, as well as experts from the photovoltaic industry, who will debate on the crucial issues of the 
photovoltaic sector nowadays. Spain and all Europe are facing the challenge of decarbonisation, and 
electricity production is a key factor in it. Photovoltaic energy is expected to be the technology that will 
lead the growth of renewable energy production in Spain and it is at a time of significant reactivation as 
a result of the auctions carried out in 2017 and the signing of PPAs in Spain. 

AleaSoft will participate in the round table "How to make profitable a plant to market? Are PPAs a 
solution to guarantee a stable price for photovoltaic projects?" to be held on November 6. 

If you are interested in receiving more information about the Forum, you can write to 
info@aleasoft.com. 
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